
 
 
 
 
 

Sequence VG Information Letter 14-1 
               Sequence No. 38 

January 7, 2014 
 
 
ASTM consensus has not been obtained on this information letter.  An appropriate ASTM ballot will 
be issued in order to achieve such consensus.     
 
 
TO:  Sequence VG Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Changing Fuel Batches 
   
   
 As a result of a recent electronic ballot, the Sequence VG Surveillance Panel approved a change to 
define the procedure on how to switch from one fuel batch to another. Section 8.2.4.3 has been added to 
describe when and how to move the new fuel batch into tank(s) containing a previous fuel batch. These 
changes are effective October 18, 2013.  

 
 
 

 
 
  
Ron Romano     Frank M. Farber 
FCSD, Service Product Development, SEO  Director 
Ford Motor Company    ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
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c: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequencev/procedure_and_ils/vgil14-1-38.pdf 
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(Revises Test Method D6593-13b, as amended by information letter 13-02) 
 
 
 
 
 

8.2.4.3 Add fuel from a new batch to a laboratory’s fuel tank when the current fuel level is below 10 % of 
the final fuel (new and previous) mixture’s total volume. 
 


